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US.Department 800 Independence Ave., SW.
of Transportation Washington, D.C. 20591
Federal Aviation
Administration

MAR 26 2004

Mr. Andy Leimer

Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

Dear Mr. Leimer:

We have reviewed the subject application for certification of the Thrane & Thrane A/S,
FCC ID: ROJAERO-HSD, submitted by M. Flom Associates, Inc on February 9, 2004.
We have also reviewed the request for waiver to FCC Rule Part 1.925 dated January 29,
2004 accompanying the subject certification. We have no objection to the certification
of the subject certification or to the waiver, with the following provision. The signal
with emission designator 38KFD7W is not to be used for AMS(R)S communications
unless it is in compliance with applicable International Civil Aviation Organization
Standards and Recommended Practices (SARPS).

If you require any additional information, please contact Mr. Robert Frazier, Spectrum
Planning and International Division, at (202) 267-9722.

Sincerely,
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orge K Sakal
Program Director for Spectrum
Policy and Management

cc:

Mr. Morton Flom, P.Eng.

M. Flom Associates, Inc.
Global Compliance Center
3356 North San Marcos Place
Suite 107

Chandler, Arizona 85225-7176



